
Rules Committee, 

I am a Benton County resident. It should be obvious to everyone that currently the national 

popular vote does not elect POTUS. The electoral college does. Since SCOTUS passed US 

vs FEC, our national elections have gone to the highest bidder and the GOP has been 

gerrymandering like crazy to keep it that way. If you want our democracy to survive this 

money onslaught, we need to give some power back to the voter regardless of party 

affiliation. Electing POTUS by national popular vote is a start in right direction. Please support 

Oregon's part in this process. Bruce Bartlett, 28273 Tampico rd, corvallis, OR. I support 

HB2927. 

Bruce Bartlett  

bruce.bartlett29@gmail.com  

28273 Tampico Rd.  

Corvallis, Oregon 97330 
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